
Withholding Verification Request Letters from Ohio:  

 

The state had changes to their forms and system for the 2023 tax returns that have resulted 
in withholding verification letters being automatically generated and mailed to various 
taxpayers.  

If you receive a letter from Ohio asking for W2s and other withholding forms to be provided, 
please text a picture of the letter to our text line and we will take care of it. Text line: 614-
454-6545 

If you receive a letter from Ohio saying that your refund will be oƯset, please call the OH 
Attorney General’s phone number listed on the letter to find out what debt they intend to 
oƯset for. If you do not agree with what their records show, please text us and let us know 
so that we can decide what steps to take to get it resolved.  
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